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30th December, 1909.

Sir,-

I am in receipt of your letter of the 22nd instant with

which you forward your eash book return for the month of

November: and in reply I have to request that you will kindly

furnish explanatione in regard to the payment of $3.00 to

Mr. S. H. Rea! en the 4th November. In this connection it is

desired to draw your attention to the fact that the Departme

does not allow its official* to have private dealings with

Indians, asseo only when Trust Fund* are involved.

Your obedient servant,

Secretary.

Rémenton, Alta.

- 17 January 1910, (R.G. 10, Volume 5270)
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